
Town Board Meeting 
February 10, 2014 5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $78,513.85 
Equipment Fund - $221,802.18; General Savings Account - $2,971792.22; Checking Account - 
$348,725.16; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,294.70 . Tax money collected - 2,021,847.72 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the January 13, 2014 board meeting. Motion 
passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1961 through #2031. Motion passed 4-0. 

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the operator's licenses for Tracy Glodowski. Motion passed 4-0.  

There wasn't any correspondence. 

Koth reported that Mark Alberg is drawing up a description for the Kahle Park Gilbert School section of 

land for the building and property; he has not had any more communications with the Tomahawk School 

District. 

No action was taken on the request for North Central Conservancy Trust's claim to recover property taxes 

that was paid this year. The information will be turned over to the town's attorney. 

Road Supervisor Brian Gruhlke reported that the road crew will be salting some of the main roads to help 

break-up the snow and ice. He would like to have a meeting with Lincoln County, City of Tomahawk and 

the North Woods Passage Snowmobile Club concerning their grooming across town roads and leaving 

huge bumps. The town has had complaints. He feels if it is not stopped, the Town should start charging 

the snowmobile clubs for the Towns time and equipment expenses for cleaning up the snowmobile 

crossings. 

Supervisor Jelinek reported that many out of town funeral homes have not been sending a Certificate of 

Disposal with burials. It was decided that the cemetery sexton will ask for the Disposal Certificate or a 

Death Certificate before any burying will be completed. 

M/M Hilgendorf/Koth before Koth signs the application to amend the license application for Seigel Auto & 

Recycling, LLC, Harry Gladwin will check with Lincoln County Zoning to make sure the zoning on the 

property is correct. Motion passed 4-0. 

Following the Plan Commissions recommendations: 

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the zoning change requested by Patricia Urban to change two 

separate 40 acre parcels on Koth Road; one from Rural lands 2 to Rural Lands 4 and the other from 

Forestry to Rural Lands 4. Motion passed 4-0. 

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to set a public hearing at 5:45 p.m. March 10th for Sean DeBels’s request to change 

the zoning on a 10 acres parcel from Rural Lands 4 to Recreational for development of a golf driving 

range. Motion passed 4-0. 

M/M Jelinek/Koth to approve a minor subdivision request from Steven Krebs and Lester Schmit located at 

N11758 Krebs Road, with the condition that the existing sewage system be replaced by a new POWTS 

system within six months of the CSM’s recording date. Motion passed 4-0. 

As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned. 

       Ann Eckman, Clerk 


